
 
 

 
 
 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Senior Attorney 
Policy and Law Department 
 
 

VIA FACSIMILE AND E-MAIL 
 
February 6, 2001 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
 Re: Docket Nos: UT-003022 and 003040 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest is writing to request a one-day extension of the deadline for filing revised SGAT Sections 4 and 
8.  That filing is due today, but due to server problems, Qwest will likely not receive the finalized 
SGAT sections electronically in time for filing.  I have advised the Administrative Law Judge of this 
difficulty by telephone earlier today.  I will copy all parties with this letter.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
cc: Parties of Record 
 


